
 

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday, March 19, 2024 
 

 
 

Ramadan 
▪ Ramadan is the ninth month of the Islamic Lunar Calendar. It is a month where Muslims around the world 

mark the holy month with extra prayer, fasting, charity, Qur’an, community and reflection. It is a month of 
generosity, spirituality, good deeds, sacrifice and joy. 

 
Music Department 

▪ Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble have their regular rehearsals today after school and this 
evening. Only three rehearsals left until festival, so we need you ALL there! Please remember your folders 
and pencils and be in your seats ready to start at the appropriate time…. There’s no time to lose! 

▪ Attention all Concert Choir and Tangent Members…. Please check your Google classrooms for more info 
about this Monday’s Ontario Vocal Festival! And just a reminder that this Wednesday (Tomorrow) is our 
final rehearsal before the festival… we need you all there, so please plan for that! 

 

Girls Soccer Tryouts this week!: 
▪ Junior’s  Tuesday, March 19th 
▪ Junior’s  Tuesday, March 26th 
▪ Senior’s  Thursday, March 21st  

▪ Senior’s  Thursday, March 28th 
▪ Permission forms MUST be submitted prior to tryouts!! 

 
PPHS Curling Team 

▪ Special shout-out to the Port Perry High School Curling Team as they head to Kingsaton to compete in 
OFSAA. Hurry hard curlers! Best of Luck! 
 

 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



 
Drama Club 

▪ Hey Rebels there is a drama club meeting after school today. Can’t wait to see you there! 

 
Spring Food Drive 

▪ Attention PPHS! The spring Food drive starts today. Bring in non perishable food items to the bin in the main 
hallway to help support our local food bank, Operation Scugog. Be sure to donate enough items to reach our 
goal of 1000 donations! Be ready because every 100 items a new teacher will do a fun task for you. Check 
out the teacher incentives meter by the donation bin to see when M. Lofunge will get a pie in the face or 
when Mr. Sneath will unicycle down the hallway. We’ve got this REBELS! Donate today! 

 
Youth Alpha 

▪ With Easter coming soon, have you ever wondered what Easter is all about?, or do you have questions 
about the basics of Christianity? If you have any questions, Youth Alpha has answers. Starting Thursday, 
March 28th in room #146. Come with your questions to the student-run Youth Alpha. Pizza will be served! 

 
After School Literacy Program 

▪ Just a reminder that those students registered in the After School Literacy Program should meet in Ms. 
Post’s room 134 @ 2:10 p.m. after school. Please bring your chromebook! 

 

 


